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Michael.Adams@uts.edu.au
17th November, 2003
The Secretary
Parliamentary Joint Committee on

Corporations and Financial Services

Room SG.64

Parliament House

CANBERRA, ACT 2600

Dear Dr Kathleen Dermody,
Please find attached the submission to the Inquiry into the exposure draft – CLERP (Audit Reform and Corporate Disclosure) Bill 2003.

This submission has been put together by staff of the UTS Centre for Corporate Governance – more details can be found at www.ccg.uts.edu.au
If you have any further questions, please contact myself or the Director, Professor Thomas Clarke via CCG@uts.edu.au
Yours sincerely,

Professor Michael A. Adams 

Perpetual Trustees Australia Chair of Financial Services Law
Faculty of Law

Assistant Director, UTS Centre for Corporate Governance

PO Box 222

LINDFIELD NSW  2070

Australia






